
Dear Fellow Sangerville Residents: 
 
As your representative to the HAD #4 Board of Directors, I thought I would update you 
on the 2017 hospital statistics and the status of talks with Eastern Maine Health Systems 
(EMHS). I have included some inserts from the most recent State Of The Hospital 
presentation by Marie Vienneau, President & CEO.  It is important that you are well 
informed about this information.  It may impact all of us in the “near” future on many 
levels. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
Have a Happy and Healthy New Year, 
 
Richard M. Cabot, MD 
Vice Chair, HAD #4 Board of Directors; Sangerville 

 
 
 
 
 

EMHS DISCUSSION 
 
! Why talking to EMHS? To achieve our Mission. 
! Mayo has been operating at a loss for the past several years. 
! Mayo’s Board recognizes that in order to retain clinical services, we will need to find a 
partner with a larger organization for assistance in reducing other expenses. 
! A larger partner will also enable us to continue to invest as we have been, as cash flows 
become tighter. (I.e. Infrastructure, Oncology, new equipment etc.).CONT. 
! We are currently operating under an Interim agreement. 
! Mayo’s Board has spent the last year working with EMHS and getting education from 
them about their organization. 
! We are identifying areas we can collaborate to improve. 
! A much closer working relationship would be created with CA Dean. 
! Another agreement will be proposed to begin January2018. This agreement will 
establish timelines for community education and further discussion during the coming 
year. 
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FY2017 FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 



 


